
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives H.E. Republic’s President, affirms overcoming
difficulties according to dialogue, achieves public interest

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received the President of the

Republic,  His  Excellency  Dr.  Abdul  Latif  Jamal  Rashid  on  18/4/2023,  and  exchanged

congratulations  over  the  advent  of  the  blessed  Eid  Al-Fitr.  His  Eminence  discussed  the

political landscape updates in Iraq and the region and the path to follow to resolve internal

issues to go in line with Iraq’s unity and achieve the interests of its people.

His Eminence emphasized the importance of overcoming current challenges and illustrated the

importance of resolving outstanding issues through dialogue and the equation of rights and

duties.

H.E. indicated the climate challenge and Iraq’s water share and called on relevant authorities

to invest in all possibilities to achieve Iraq’s rights from neighboring states.

H.E. also called to invest in Iraq’s Arabic, regional, and international positions to pacify

the region and converge parties on the dialogue table, as this will reflect positively on Iraq.


